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In Brief: 

Our Word of the Week            

was ‘ubiquitous’, another of    

the words featured in Bedrock 

Learning   our brilliant new 

online vocabulary learning     

tool.  Click here to find out     

more. 

 

Police Awareness Assemblies 

This week saw the first in a   

series of assemblies delivered   

by our SEIO, PC Nick Stenner 

from Newark Police . PC Stenner 

will be talking to all year groups 

in turn and will focus on vital 

messages such as online safety, 

digital footprints and knowing 

how to spot risks in a 

relationship.  

 

Attenborough Are Still Ahead  

With 2,698 points, Attenborough 

are still out in front in the race  

to become House Point 

Champions this half term. Their 

closest rivals—Beacon—have 

2,499 points so far... 

 

 

Is your child eligible for Free 

School Meals?  To learn more 

and find out how to apply,  

please click here or visit gov.uk/

apply-free-school-meals.  

 

Need to order uniform items?  

Your can order online from 

Academy School Uniforms via 

our website. Click here  

 

 

Follow us on Twitter @SuthersSchool  

#VOICEOFYOUTH FOR WORLD CHILDRENS’ DAY 

ART STARS SHINE BRIGHT ACROSS THE SCHOOL 
Well done to all the students who won Art Star of 

the week for displaying hard work, tenacity and 

creativity in producing some amazing pieces of 

work in Art over the past week. Their  work has 

been displayed in the corridor along with other 

students from each year group.  They should be 

really proud of the work they have created and it 

has really brightened up the art corridor!  

Many thanks to our Head Girl, Amelia Beresford-

Wilson, for raising awareness of UNICEF’s World Chil-

dren’s Day this year. She is urging generations to 

come together to reimagine the type of world we live 

in.  To do this, she is asking students across the 

school to pick a cause that matters to them and cre-

ate an original illustration of the world they want to live in. To commemo-

rate the day, the artwork will be published on the school Twitter page. We 

can’t wait to see what our students come up with! For more, click here  

STAYING SAFE ONLINE: A VITAL RESOURCE 
Recent national statistics shared by the NSPCC show that there has been a 

60% increase in reported concerns about children and their online behaviours. 

This is in large part owing to the increased amount of time spent online during 

lockdown. As parents, it can often be very difficult to keep on top of how your 

child is using the internet, especially as the number of apps and ways of com-

municating are increasing so rapidly. The NSPCC has teamed up with O2 to 

create Net Aware, a brilliant online information tool for parents and carers 

which enables you to get a real insight into all the latest apps and social media 

platforms by doing a quick search. All new and common social media apps 

have been reviewed by a panel of industry experts to give parents an ‘at a 

glance’ summary of its safety rating and any known risks or threats associated 

with it. Just type in the name of an app e.g. TikTok to see all the key infor-

mation you need to make a decision about how best to support your child.   

Well done to Thomas Henton & George R Y7,  

Iara Correira & Adam Nowak Y8, Phoebe Harri-

son and Kara, Y9 and Rebecca Thompson.Y10 

https://bedrocklearning.org/
https://www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/education/school-meals/free-school-meals-and-milk
https://www.just-schoolwear.co.uk/shop/The-Suthers-School.html
https://www.voicesofyouth.org/world-childrens-day-challenge

